
 

 
Santa Grams!!! 

 
Dear Parents, 

 Santa Grams will be sold for $3.00 starting 
Tuesday, December 1, 2015, to Friday, December 11, 
2015. Students may purchase grams for each other and 
their teachers from Student Council representatives 
during recess and lunch. First through fifth grade 
students may purchase grams from their teachers. 
Parents may also support the student council by buying 
a Santa Gram for their child from the office. Santa 
Grams will be delivered to the students on December 
15th. 
 
 

                       
Merry Christmas,                       

Student Council 
 

 
 
 


